Kasaan School’s Board Report for the month of November 2024

This is going to be a short report on what has happened so far this month due to not a lot of new
activities occurring in the last few weeks. One of the things | may have left out last month was
that we had an awesome pumpkin party for our community. It is always super cool to see the
kids down on the floor with their parents carving together. We alway have a big turn out and
parent and kids dress up and enjoy each other's company.
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Some other activities this month: Kasaan school traveled to Thorne Bay to work in the ceramic
and shop class to make Christmas projects, and introduced the climbing wall to the kids. Kids
had a blast.

The kids have been working on greenhouse clean up and winterizing our greenhouse shed so
we can use it for activities out of the weather. We are trying to put in windows and insulate the
inside.

Kids are also preparing for some music activities where our students will be performing in a
music night in Thorne Bay, performing music and putting on a short play for our local Christmas
Community Program. A great thanks to Andy West and Nicole West for heading up this activity.

Our School wide plan is something that needs updating every year; it has been completed and
we have submitted it for approval.

We are slowly working our playground, adding new borders and wood chips. We were hoping to
have the playground equipment up, but cold weather and rain has slowed the process.



